
 
 

 
 

 
Dear Legacy Cooperative Patron, 

 
Enclosed is the credit application for the Delayed Payment Crop Protection & 

Seed Program.  If interested in participating, please fill out and return the 
enclosed application by March 31st, 2023.  If approved, you will receive an 
Approval Letter, if you don’t receive a letter, please contact your Sales 

Agronomist or Holly Cammack at 701-656-3226.   
 

With the Delayed Payment Program, agronomy purchases will not be due for 
payment until October 31st, 2023.  Please note that fertilizer, certified spring 
wheat and dry edible bean seed and cover crop purchases do not qualify under 

this program.  Customers may pay their balance anytime prior to October 31st, 
2023 with no penalties.   If payments are received after October 31st, 2023, 
interest on the invoices will be retroactive to July 1st, 2023 on the unpaid 

balance. 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call or email. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of Legacy Cooperative. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
  

Joe Kremer 
Agronomy Division Manager 
Legacy Cooperative 

(701)656-3226 
joe.kremer@legacy-cooperative.com 

 


